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Spookfest in Auburn on Halloween
(KLZA) The Auburn Chamber of Commerce and the Auburn Optimists are sponsoring the annual
Spookfest event on Thursday, October 31st

The event will be held in two different locations and times. From 4 — 5 p-m in the Downtown area
and Courthouse Square area. Then from 5 — 6:30 p-m Spookfest will continue with activities at the
Crestview Shopping District.

Businesses are welcome to hand out candy. Activities at the Crestview area will include Pin the
Spider on the Web, pumpkin decorating, a costume contest, there will be a fortune teller and a duck
pond.

The Auburn Dance Team will perform at 6 p-m and the Optimists will have snow cones and popcorn
for you to snack on.
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